
RE: ZBA15-013 
580 LIBERTY POINTE DRIVE 
 
 
I will be unable to attend the meeting but want you to know that I have no 
problems at all with the variance requested for 580 Liberty Pointe Dr and am in 
favor of allowing Mr Leppiaho to proceed with his planned addition 
 
 
Stephanie E. Newell 
640 Liberty Pointe Dr 
Ann Arbor, Mi 48103 
 
734-604-5400 
 


